
Deacons & Elders 

will meet

 July 11th


6:30 PM & 7:00 PM


Office Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM & Friday 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM - (540)949-8670

E-Mail: office@westwaynesboro.com Website: www.westwaynesboro.com 


YouTube: West Waynesboro Church of Christ

Facebook: West Waynesboro Church of Christ 


OUR MISSION: Pointing People To Jesus


OUR VISION: To build disciples of Christ that will develop 
disciples of Christ and to be a church that is pursuing God, 
extending compassion and building community. 
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Witness
2023

Vacation Bible School 
Sunday, July 23rd - Thursday, July 27th

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM
*Dinner will be served each night at 5:30.

If you would be willing to help with VBS, contact Kate.
*Our mission for the week will be the WWCC Helping Hands Food Pantry.  

Kids are encouraged to bring with them each night, donations of non-
perishable food items, for a friendly competition between the boys & girls.
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Member’s Moments office@westwaynesboro.com Kate’s Korner Kate Parrish, Youth & Children’s Director 
kate@westwaynesboro.com

Vacation Bible school is here! VBS is July 23-27 from 
6-8 PM and a 5:30 nightly meal. We, as a church, have 
been preparing for this very special week of VBS. It will 
be a fun experience for all kids to come enjoy this 
Keepers of the Kingdom VBS adventure. The kids will 
learn that God’s word is the truth we can depend on 
and how God gives us spiritual armor for protection. It 
is the perfect opportunity to bring your friends, 
neighbors, grandkids, or cousins. I wanted to share a 
sincere thank-you to everyone who has helped with 
VBS this year, as your hard work and dedication is very 
much appreciated.


Also, please do not hesitate to contact me if you need 
anything or have any questions. 

 

      

                                                 God Bless,

	 	 	 	 	 	     Kate


The family of God at WWCC is facing a number of challenges; finding a minister, growing the 
number of younger members and motivating the existing members to serve in various areas of 
ministry.


I believe the answer to these challenges is in one of my favorite Scriptures. Proverbs 3:5-6,
“Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding. In all your 
ways, acknowledge Him and He will direct your path”.


It seems that obeying the instructions in these verses will be a plan of action that can bring 
success. Notice that the instructions are not passive, but require us to do something!, “Trust in 
the Lord with all your heart”…


If we believe in God with our whole heart we will be able to take leaps of faith. God will give us 
opportunities to grow and contribute, remembering that God is dependable.


“Lean not on your own understanding”… We know that we do not have to, or should we try to 
figure out everything on our own. How dare we be so arrogant!. The Bible says lean not on our 
understanding, but seek God’s voice. In all of the business of our lives it is not easy to be quiet.


Peter Marshall, past chaplain of the US Senate said, “We are in such a hurry, we hate to miss 
one panel of a revolving door, so be still, read the Bible, pray and think about God and His 
will.


“In all your ways acknowledge Him”… Know Him, have fellowship with Him. Recognize His 
power and authority. Worship Him and sing praises to Him!


“He will direct your path”… This is the promise we can claim, if we follow the instructions in 
the verses. Isn’t it wonderful to have the assurance that, if we obey, God will keep us on track, 
remove obstacles and help us meet our challenges.


So, family of God, let’s trust in the Lord with all our hearts, lean not on our own 
understanding, and acknowledge Him in all our ways, so that He will direct our paths.                                                         


                                                                  Blessings,


Margaret Gurkin
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Our prayer room is 
located downstairs, in 
Room #101 and is 
available before and   
after services, as well                         

	 	   as during the week

 (office hours Mon - Thurs 9:00 AM - 

3:00 PM & Fri 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM).


ONLINE & MOBILE GIVING AVAILABLE 

We offer Gyve as an online or mobile giving 
option.  You can give online through our 

website or by downloading the free Gyve App.

• Download Gyve from Google Play, the iTunes 

Store or scan the QR  code.

Faith Promise Mission 
Commitments


Thank you to everyone who 
made a Faith Promise 

Missions Commitment for 2023.

Total committed is $29,780.00!

 Free Daily Devotional Books

The current quarter of the “Our Daily Bread” 

devotional books are available at the Information 
Counter in the lobby. For a daily 
blessing from God’s Word, pick 

one up and enjoy!

Spiritual Growth Resources
Christian Standard: The Christian Standard is a 
bi-monthly magazine and is an excellent resource 
for any believer desiring spiritual growth, especially 
leaders.
The current and previous issues of the Christian 
Standard are available on the resource wall in the 
church lobby and at ChristianStandard.com. 

The Lookout: is a wonderful Bible Study tool for any believer who 
desires to grow in their understanding and practice of God’s Word.

The Lookout is available online: lookoutmag.com

Children’s Ministry!

All Elementary children are invited to 

participate in Children's Church.

They will be dismissed as a group to 
go downstairs, before the sermon.

Wee - Worship for all Pre-school 

children meets during the entire service.

* Please check your kid(s) in at the station in the lobby.

Have A Prayer Request?

As a church, we would love to join with you in 
lifting up your request or concern to our Great 
God! If you have a prayer request, you can 
call or email the office, or let us know on the 
back of your Connection Card. Note: If you 
would like it shared with the church, please 
check the box, 

“I would like this prayer 
request printed on the 
weekly prayer list.”

Stay Connected!
Sermons, updates, newsletters

and more can 
be found on our website: 
westwaynesboro.com

Ladies Bible Study Group  

All Ladies Are Invited!


This group meets on Thursdays, from 

10:30 AM to 12:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall.


Questions? Contact Cathy Hawks.


                       Baptism 


Whether you are just deciding to follow Christ or have been 
following Christ for years, if you have never been baptized, 
baptism is for you! If you would like to take this next step, 

come forward during the invitation at the end of the 
service, email chad@westwaynesboro.com, call the church 

office or indicate your desire on your connection card. 

Acts 2:38, “…Repent and be baptized every one of you…

                         Prayer Breakfasts


  Men will meet @ Golden Corral Saturday, July 8th @ 8:00 AM.

              All men are welcome to attend! 


    Ladies will meet @ Panera Bread Saturday, July 8th @ 9:00 AM.

               All ladies are welcome to attend!

Raised To Life (RTL) Youth Group 
(Middle/High School Students) 

Sundays @ 5:30 - 6:30 PM

*Use the side door, off of the parking lot.


Invite Cards 
Blue invitation cards are available to you in 
the lobby and at the Information Counter, as 
a tool to invite people to church.

Please pick up as many as you would like 
and keep them in a convenient place, as 
God provides you opportunities.

Caring Connections-
Grief Support Group

 Will meet on Wednesday,
July 12th @ Scotto’s Italian 

Restaurant (Waynesboro) @ 1:00 PM. 
Questions?  Contact Judy Forehand

@ 540-241-0839.

  WE NEED YOU! 
 


The 2023 Greeter

Sign up sheet is at the 

Information Counter/Mickey 
Center in the lobby.

Ladies Game Day/ 
Salad Luncheon

There will be a ladies game day in the 
Fellowship Hall, on Wednesday, 
July 19th @ 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM.
Bring a lunch or snack to share!

 Helping Hands 
Food Pantry

Our food pantry is open every 
2nd & 4th Monday from 9:30-11:30 AM. 
Donations can be placed in the bin, 

located by the restrooms.

    Church Lawn Mowing 

If you would be willing to help with 

our weekly mowing, you can sign-

up for a week or more at the

 Information Counter/


Mickey Center in the lobby. 

 Questions?  Contact Tim Simpson.

                The office will be
               closed on Tuesday,
               July 4th.     

2023 Baby Bottle Campaign
The 2023 Baby Bottle Campaign, in 

support of the ministry of comfort care 
women’s health, raised $151,885.38!  
WWCC contributed $807.22!  Thank 
You for your generosity!  For more 

information on how Comfort Care is 
making a difference, go to 

supportcc.org.
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Serving in July:


PREPARING COMMUNION      

Emma Houghton

USHERS	 	     

Greg Yoho & L.G. Ferrier

GREETERS                              

Ron & Lois Johnson


NURSERY (Infant - 2)

July 2nd:  Mary Donna Beardsworth &             
	    Norma Hayes

July 9th:  Brenda Billings

July 16h: Penny Critzer

July 23rd: Drema Rickard

July 30th: Barbara Zimmerman &   	 	
	    Miranda Harris

WEE WORSHIP (Preschool)

1st Sunday - Bev Hite

2nd Sunday - Mary Donna Beardsworth

3rd Sunday - Kelly Price

4th Sunday - Brenda Taillon

5th Sunday - TBD

CHILDREN’S CHURCH (Elementary)

Kate Parrish


COMMUNION SERVERS

Team 3:  Lewis Gurkin, Dick Moyer, 
Lawrence Motley, Ron Ball

           

   Sunday School 9:15 AM

Worship 10:30 AM  


Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday 9-3 & Friday 9-12 


WEST WAYNESBORO 

CHURCH OF CHRIST

2212 CORTLAND ST.


WAYNESBORO, VA 22980


Phone:(540)949-8670

Email: office@westwaynesboro.com


Website:

WWW.WESTWAYNESBORO.COM


Newsletter Preferences

This newsletter can be picked up at the Information 

Counter/Mickey Center in the church lobby, viewed 
on the church website or received by email. To 
receive by email, contact the church office or indicate 
your desire on your Connection Card.
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